
Meriden Conservative Association invites you to it’s 
 

St. Valentine’s Coffee Morning 
 

at  
The Homestead, 89 Station Road, Balsall Common, CV7 7FN 

By kind permission of Cllr Ian & Mrs Sheila Courts 
 

 
Monday 14th February 2022 

from 10.00am until 12.00noon  
 
 

Tickets £5.00 inclusive of coffee/tea & delicious cakes 
 
 

Raffle  

 

St. Valentine’s Coffee Morning  

Please send  ________ ticket(s) for the St Valentine’s Coffee Morning on Monday 14th 
February 2022.  I enclose a cheque for £__________ (£5.00 per person), made  
payable to:  ‘Meriden Conservative Association’.  For bank transfer payments: please  
pay: Lloyds Bank Sort Code: 30-92-18 Account Number: 00111673.  Please quote  
reference ‘VALENTINE’ with your payment. 
 
 
Name(s) ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Address ___________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________Postcode____________________________ 
 
Telephone ______________Email_______________________________________ 
 
Use reference ‘VALENTINE’ for Bank Transfer Payments.  You can also pay on the door. 
 
Please return to:  Meriden Conservatives, 2a Manor Road, Solihull, B91 2BH.   
 
 

 

HOW WE USE YOUR INFORMATION 
The data you provide will be retained by the Conservative Party and Meriden Conservative Association (“the data holders”) in accordance with the provisions of the Data 
Protection Act 1998 and related legislation.  By providing your data to us, you are consenting to the data holders making contact with you in the future by telephone, text or 
other means, even though you may be registered with the Telephone Preference Service.  Your data will not be sold or given to anyone not connected to the Conservative 
Party.  If you do not want the information you give to us to be used in this way, or for us to contact you, please indicating by ticking this box    
 
Political Party Elections & Referendums Act 2000 
Under the Political Party Elections and Referendums Act 2000 (PPERA) you must be on the electoral register in the UK excluding the Channel Islands and the Isle of Man 
in order to make a donation of more than £500.  If you donate more than £1,500 to the Party, we are obliged under the PPERA to report such a donation to the Electoral 
Commission, who will publish the fact that you have made a donation over £1,500. For more information, please see www.electoralcommission.gov.uk 

 

===================================================================

http://www.electoralcommission.gov.uk/

